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Buck Lake News – Mid-May 2007 
 
We will publish a regular newsletter June 1st including information on the 
Association’s Annual General Meeting, scheduled for July 7, 2007.  Please mark 
that date on your calendar and plan to attend.  In the interim, we forward this brief 
up-date on up-coming events and BLA news. 
 

• Membership stands at over 150 for 2007 with new 
memberships and renewals still arriving.  We would 
ask all BLA members to make a special effort to 
welcome new neighbours to the lake and promote 
the work of the Association.  We are planning a 
number of social events during the summer to 
encourage community spirit. 

 
• The Spring Pitch-In effort along Perth Road in 

April resulted in scores of yellow bags being 
shipped off to the landfill.  Thanks to Steve Wowk 
Sr., Marilyn O’Connor and everyone else who 
contributed to the success of this annual event. 

 
 

• We have obtained a number of Loon 
Nesting Area signs and are asking 
members for their assistance in 
deciding how best to deploy them.  It 
may not be wise to post the signs near 
known nests but rather in frequently 
traveled areas of the lake where they 
can be easily observed by the boating 
public.  If you can arrange for such a 
posting area with the permission of the 
owner, please contact the BLA at 
info@bucklake.ca or contact President 
Crawford McIntyre at (613 273-8056. 

 

Ron’s Home & Cottage Services 
• Plumbing, electrical, tiling, 

window replacement 
• Bathroom renovations, 

flooring of all types, general 
maintenance 

• Closing cottages for 
winter/water supply & drain 
systems & spring re-
opening 

• Treat septic tanks/tile beds 
for roots 

• Call Ron at 353-6919 (Buck 
Lake Resident) 

 



• The annual Tree Sale 
sponsored by The Natural 
Environment Committee of 
South Frontenac will be held 
on Saturday May 19th.  This 
year’s varieties include white 
pine, cedar, spruce, paper 
birch, red osier dogwood and 
hybrid poplar at a cost of 
$1.50 each.  Trees can be 
ordered in lots of 25 by 
calling (613) 353-2905, 
faxing (613) 353-5011 or 
emailing spaar@primus.ca. 
Trees can be purchased from 
8:30-11:00 a.m. at Sydenham 
Home Hardware, Verona 
Market or in Sunbury 
between Naish’s Store and Larmon’s. 

 
• Perth Road Village residents and the Perth Road United Church are holding a Giant 

Yard Sale on Saturday May 19th in the Village.  The first Friday Night Fish Fry of 
2007 is also planned for June 8th at Perth Road United Church so mark your calendars. 

 
• For those southern friends who haven’t ventured to the “True North” in 2007, you don’t 

have to pack your parkas and long underwear.  Spring and summer have arrived in the 
last week with temperatures in the mid to high 20’s C.  The lake looks very healthy and 
the wild life is in full song and dance.  The forecast for the summer is hot and dry!  We 
look forward to your return soon.  The loons and geese are already here! 

 
 

• If you have signed up to be a Lake Partner, 
please let us know you are participating for 
2007.  Contact us at info@bucklake.ca and 
tell us where you are located on the lake. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


